
 
Dear Las Vegas area resident, 
 
Last week we mailed a questionnaire to your household along with a request for 
participation in a study designed to help the Bureau of Land Management reach decisions 
about future management of the Upper Las Vegas Wash.  Your household was randomly 
selected for participation in this survey from a list of all households located within a four-
mile distance of the Wash.  
 
If an adult member of your household has already completed and returned the 
questionnaire, thank you! If not, we hope that the adult whose birthday occurred most 
recently can complete and return the questionnaire within the next few days. By asking 
people living in your area to share their thoughts and experiences, we can help the Bureau 
of Land Management do a better job of serving the public.  
 
If you did not receive a questionnaire, or it was misplaced, please feel free to call me 
(435-797-1241) or send an e-mail (Richard.Krannich@usu.edu), and we will get another 
copy in the mail to you right away. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 
 

 
Richard S. Krannich,  PhD 
Institute for Social Science Research on Natural Resources 
Utah State University  
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